
 

 

 

Flagstaff Pump track - MTB Stakeholder Working Group 
 

INTRODUCTION 
The Tasmanian Government has provided Break O’Day Council with $500,000 in funding to construct 
two pump tracks. 
 
One will be located at the Flagstaff Trailhead and the other will be located in St Helens.  
The exact sites will be determined through our consultation process and investigations. 

We would like to invite one or two members from your organisation to join the Flagstaff Pump 
Track Working Group.  
 
We will establish a working group with members of the community to develop the St Helens pump 
track.  
 

EXPECTATIONS 
Together with Council staff, the working group will develop a brief for the design of the Flagstaff 
pump track.  
 
The project working group will assist with: 

• Finding a suitable location  
• Identifying features, look feel etc of the pump track 
• Understanding what other infrastructure may need to be included in the design 
• Developing a consultant brief for the design of the pump track 
• Consulting the community and stakeholders on the concept 

 
Working Group members will need to commit to attending regular meetings. 
 
If this is something your organisation is interested in please send us an email to 
jayne.richardson@bodc.tas.gov.au that includes: 

• Name 
• Phone number  
• Email address 
• Brief explanation of why you want to be involved and what skills you would bring to the 

group (150 word max.) 

 
Once working group members have been determined we will be in contact with a meeting time and 
place. 
 
CLOSING DATE:  Monday 10 October 2022 
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